
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Rockville Centre will hold a meeting, and public 
hearing, on April 6, 2020 commencing at 6:15 pm.  Upon convening the meeting, the 
Board will go into executive session  until 7:00 pm, at which time the public meeting will 
resume.  The public meeting will include a Public Hearing with respect to the following 
matter(s): Fiscal year 2021 Budget. 
 
Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Orders, including without limitation Orders 202.1 
and 202.10, and due to current public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, 
the Board will not be meeting in-person.  The meeting and hearing(s) instead will be held 
via videoconferencing, and will be recorded.  A transcript will be provided at a later date. 
The public will have an opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide 
comments. 
 
Interested members of the public may view the meeting and hearing live via Join Zoom 
Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/170659440?pwd=RTJkTjlqLzdUeFNsSmFzckczTGhNQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 170 659 440 
Password: 950 
 
For audio only: 
646 558 8656 
Meeting ID: 170 659 440 
Password: 950 
 
The document(s) comprising the matter(s) which are the subject of the hearing may be 
viewed online at rvcny.gov, or may be obtained upon email request to feedback@rvcny.us 
up to four hours prior to the hearing time.   
 
If any interested members of the public would like to provide comments on any hearing 
subject, comments may be called in prior to 6 pm on April 6, 2020.  Comments may also 
be provided via email before and during the meeting to feedback@rvcny.us, and by use 
of the Chat feature on Zoom.  Please check the meeting Agenda posted on the Village 
website at www.rvcny.us for further instructions to access the virtual meeting and for 
updated information. 
 
 
Dated:  April 6, 2020 
 
    Kathleen Murray, Village Administrator 
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